
Urology Stent Patient Card 

Project aim 

Timeline for delivery - Introduced 20th May 2019 

To improve the patient experience and empower 

patients, the Urology department have 

introduced a Urology patient stent card for every 

patient that attends for a stent insertion/renewal.  

Process 

The cards will be available in theatres and will be 

a mandatory part of the discharge process. 

Please help us ensure patients do not leave the 

department without being made aware of when 

they are due for stent removal/ renewal. 

Learning and next steps 

Ongoing feedback to be received from patients 

and departments to confirm patients have 

received a stent card. The process is discussed 

regularly in the Urology team meeting and a 

working group has been established.  
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